
  

COUNCIL – 16 OCTOBER 2013 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor M Wood to ask the Executive Member for Community 
Partnership and Liaison: 

 
This Council often talks about diversifying the membership of this Council 
in order to have a good cross section of the population, would that aim be 
assisted if we did not have Full Council meetings in the first week of School 
Summer Holidays and in Half Term? And therefore would the future 
programming of meetings take that into account? 

 
 

Question 2 
 
Councillor J Wing to ask the Executive Member for Strategic Planning and 
Transport:  
 
In view of the discussion at the recent District Planning Executive Panel 
meeting, when it became clear that inadequate provision of schools and 
school places could make delivery of a sustainable District Plan 
impossible; will Councillor Carver write to the Secretaries of State for 
Education and Local Government, and to our local Members of Parliament, 
expressing the Council’s concern that current Government policies on the 
capital funding of new schools impose severe restrictions on the ability of 
the Council to deliver a sustainable District Plan? 
 
 
 
 


